AFT 18th May 1978

Note of a telephone message given to Bishop Howe
by AFT at the request of CJI

Christopher ilill telephoned Bill Purdy back
at Bishop Howe's request on 17th May. Fr. Duprey
will be asked to go to the ACC office on Tuesday
morning next. This can be confirmed when Bishop
tlowe sees Fr. Duprey at the World Confessional
Families meeting on Monday.

Bill Purdy quoted to Christopher Hill the draft
appended note. Christopher 11ill noted that it did
not correspond with the terms of reference of the
Consultation. Bill will look into it and agrees
that if it is wrong it must be changed.,



